
Quarterly Reporting Requirement for the CRRSAA and ARPA 
Student Pandemic Relief for the period ending March 31, 2022. 

Slippery Rock University of Pennsylvania has signed and returned to the 
Department of Education the Certification and Agreement form for the 
CRRSAA and ARPA (American Recovery Plan Act) programs to provide 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

Slippery Rock University has received $17,351,637 in total from HEERF 
I, HEERF II, and HEERF III, to be provided to students in the form of 
emergency financial aid grants to students. 

As of 3/31/2022, $17,351,653 (or the entire award amount) has been 
used by Slippery Rock University for emergency aid to students from all 
HEERF sources for all quarters within the grant periods. 

For the quarter ending 3/31/2022, $609,367 was disbursed to students 
all of which coming from HEERF III. 

For the quarter ending 3/31/2022, 1,255 students have received this 
funding. 

An estimated 8,400 students were potentially eligible for these funds. 

For this quarter, Slippery Rock University used known need to supply 
micro grants to students with an EFC = 0 for use to transition to the 
spring semester. In addition, $30,000 of stale dated checks was 
awarded to students who demonstrated need by struggling with an 
existing balance. 

Quarterly reporting will continue as required. 

 


